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welcome@tacso.eu

From: Adnan Mevic <adnan.mevic@fmb.foundation>

Sent: 29 February 2020 12:50

To: welcome@tacso.eu

Subject: Answers

Dear all, 
 
here are the answers for four questions about IPA III. 
 
Do you think that there are other priority areas or important elements that can still be included in the 
proposal of the IPA III programme? 
When it comes to priorities, we consider that IPA III has broadly defined program priorities, but in each 
priority (especially those who are directly linked with civil society and citizens) one of the essential 
elements must be inclusion and human rights. 
Do you have any specific suggestions in relation to the preparation process of the strategic response by 
IPA III beneficiaries? 
We believe that it is necessary to involve a larger number of civil society organizations from smaller local 
communities in the process of preparing the response. We emphasise that improving the position of 
citizens in small local communities, especially in rural areas, must be a priority of IPA III. This is because the 
life of citizens in rural  and small communities is particularly difficult, and incomparably more complex 
than the position and life of citizens in major cities. 
Do you have any specific suggestions related to civil society support being reflected in the programming 
framework and what can be added or changed to increase that support? 
We believe that civil society organisations should be included in all the priorities covered by IPA III. This is 
necessary because civil society organisations, most often, provide services for which the state is in charge. 
Therefore, it is imperative that these activities are supported through your program. 
Do you have any other comments or suggestion? 
NO. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
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